
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 

MEETING DATE:   December 5, 2005 
 
SUBJECT: Rutledge Drive Scenic Byway Designation 
 
ATTACHMENTS: Letter of Support 
      
      
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
In September, Historic Flat Rock requested that nine-tenths of a mile of Rutledge Drive be 
designated as a North Carolina Department of Transportation Scenic Byway.  Historic Flat Rock has 
requested that the Board of Commissioners issue a letter of support to the North Carolina 
Department of Transportation.  A letter of support is attached. 

 
 
COUNTY MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUIRED: 
 
Staff recommends the Board approve the attached letter of support and authorize the Chairman to 
sign the letter. 
 
 



 

WILLIAM L. MOYER 
Chairman 
CHARLIE MESSER 
Vice-Chairman 

SHANNON BALDWIN 
CHUCK MCGRADY 
LARRY YOUNG 

HENDERSON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
100 North King Street 

Hendersonville, North Carolina 28792-5097 
Phone: 828-697-4808 • Fax: 828-698-6183 

TDD: 828-697-4580 
www.hendersoncountync.org 

 

 
 

  
December 5, 2005 
 
Mr. Jeffery Lackey 
North Carolina Scenic Byway Coordinator 
Roadside Environmental Unit 
North Carolina Department of Transportation 
1557 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1557 
 
Subject: Historic Flat Rock Request Concerning Rutledge Drive 
 
Dear Mr. Lackey: 
 
It is our understanding that Historic Flat Rock has requested that nine-tenths of a mile of 
Rutledge Drive in Henderson County be designated as a North Carolina Department of 
Transportation Scenic Byway.  During its meeting on December 5, 2005 the Henderson County 
Board of Commissioners endorsed this request.  It is with great pleasure that I submit this 
correspondence to formally indicate the Board of Commissioners’ support of this request by 
Historic Flat Rock. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
William L. Moyer, Chairman 
 
cc: Dries Jansma, Historic Flat Rock 
 
 

 

 


